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CELEBRATING POSSIBILITIES
Written by Norma Rushing

September has arrived and most of you have headed back to the classroom

for the 2020-2021 school year.  I have heard the frustration from teachers

all across the state about whether you would teach virtually or in person,

and whether you would work from home or in your classroom.  Will you be

quarantined or will you teach if you have been exposed to the virus? My

heartfelt feelings and prayers go out to each one of you.   I just pray that you

and your students remain safe.

COVID has hit our Georgia Alpha Delta Kappa family. This past week, Lisa

Fore (Golden Isles Gamma Nu) lost her 68 year old mother to it and Lori

Carnine (Albany Alpha Rho) lost her mother-in-law. Shelby Clark, Debbie

Clark's daughter in law, a member of Alpha Beta Golden Isles has tested
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(ALPHA DELTA)(AΔ)
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c  423-400-0300
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AΔK State Executive
Board

positive for COVID.  Eleanor
Ivestor, Gamma Delta in Athen's
District also has COVID. I am
sure there have been more
touched personally with relatives
or friends that I do not know
about. If you are on Facebook,
join the GA Alpha Delta Kappa
page or request to be my friend
so I can be kept aware of your
celebrations and concerns.

I want to urge chapters to meet
via Zoom.  Schedule your
normal social time so members
can catch up with each other.
Some chapters plan to meet in
person in open air spaces.  If you
do meet in person, be sure to
wear masks and stay 6 feet apart.  
I do not want any of our
members placed in danger.

Albany, Golden Isles, and Heart
of Georgia had their Officers
Training via Zoom.  All three
meetings were excellent with the
officers breaking out into chat
rooms. Since May 2020,
members may join meetings
virtually if they physically can
not attend.

GOAL I:
MEMBERSHIP
Celebrating Membership:
On March 13, 1954, Alpha
Chapter was formed with 27
members.  Four years later at the
second National Convention in
Kansas City, Georgia had grown
to 24 chapters.  Membership
continued to grow reaching 1200
in the late 60's.  In 1974, we had
64 chapters and 1484 members
and by 1980 there were 69
chapters and 2,040 members.  A
membership high of 2,400
members was reached in 1988.

Since that time and with the
current changing times we have
dropped in membership to begin
this biennium with 1,705
members.  During the 2018-2020
biennium 77 new members were
initiated.  

To increase Georgia's membership
by 75 members.

The method to do this is to
provide quality and attractive
programs
To promote community service
activities which speak to the
younger generations, led by the
Chapter Altruism Chairman
Use the Membership
Development Manual and
Kappa for ideas for recruitment
and reinstatements.

Retain Georgia AΔK members
To provide quality and
attractive programming, led by
Chapter Presidents and
President's Elect
To promote community service
to retain members, led by the
Altruism Chairman
To recognize and encourage
members by highlighting
members at meetings and in
newsletters.
To use effective
communication skills.

Add 2 new chapters in geographic
areas where potential members are
located.
Start 2 new collegiate chapters.

Locate colleges/universities
with teacher education
programs that have AΔK
members on staff.
Evaluate district members' and
staff members' willingness to
support Collegiate Chapters.
The state membership team
participated in 4 Zoom
meetings discussing the
procedure to start collegiate
chapters.  We will be
participating in a monthly
meeting led by the North
Central Region.

Attendance
To encourage attendance at
chapter meetings by listening to
members' needs.  Volunteer to
drive a member, make calls,
write letters, and use electronic
communication.

GA AΔK has 72 chapters.  We have
some work to do but let's celebrate our
rich heritage and past leaders.

In July, your Executive Board had a
Zoom planning retreat to establish
goals for this biennium. Membership
was our first priority. The  goals are:

http://gmail.com/
http://gmail.com/
http://gmail.com/
http://yahoo.com/


Due Dates
 Treasurer

Forms

C o m p l e t e  O n l i n e          

B e t w e e n  J u n e  1 s t  a n d

O c t o b e r  1 5 t h  

D U E    N O V .  1 ,  2 0 2 0

  

 9 9 0 - N  I R S  e - P o s t c a r d

S e n d  C o p y  o f  

C o n f i r m a t i o n  t o

S t a t e  T r e a s u r e r  T e r r i

7 7 %  o f  C h a p t e r s  h a v e

S u b m i t t e d  

C h a p t e r  &  D i s t r i c t

B u d g e t s  

" D e l e g a t e  F u n d i n g "  l i n e

i t e m  i s  a  C o r n u c o p i a

R e q u i r e m e n t    

  S e n d  a  C o p y  t o    

S t a t e  T r e a s u r e r  T e r r i

Welcome to "Virtual Treasurer

Officer Training" for this

biennium.  As State Treasurer, I

have prepared a Powerpoint to

accompany the Training Video

explaining the duties and

responsibilities of a Treasurer.

Both can be found on our Georgia

Website -      

 www.gaalphadeltakappa.org.

Follow the following directions:

Click on Officers -> Chapter

Officers -> Chapter Treasurers.

Same instructions for District

Treasurers except you click on

District Officers-> District

Treasurer.  You will see on the

Chapter or District Treasurer

page(s) several things - a You

Tube Training Video, a

Powerpoint to accompany the 

video and all Forms needed for this

year.  

Chapter and District Treasurers, when

you have viewed the video please

email me so I may check you off my

training list.  

This will also expedite our time

together at the Fall District Virtual

Meetings where I can give some

updates and you are able to ask

questions that may arise.

I look forward to the "Possibilities" we

will share this biennium.

                 Reports Due
               By October 15, 2020
  Chapter 990-N IRS e-Postcard Confirmation

  77% of Chapters have Submitted Confirmation

              By November 1, 2020

       Chapter and District Budgets
        Must contain a line item for "Delegate

        Funding" - Cornucopia Requirement.           

Greetings from Rabun County in

the North Georgia mountains! My

name is Diane Phillips and I am

thrilled to be serving as State

Historian during this biennium! I

have been a blessed member of

the Beta Psi chapter for the past

five years and am grateful to the

Lord for bringing me into the

sweet sisterhood of Alpha Delta

Kappa after I lost my only sister

to cancer in 2007.  I have been a

sixth grade math and social

studies teacher for the last twelve  

Executive Board 
Historian

Diane Phillips

MONEY TALK
               with Terri Thompson, $tate Treasurer
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GET TO KNOW YOUR EXECUTIVE BOARD HISTORIAN
Text and photos by Diane Phillips

years, but have taught pre-k to

college students during my 25+

years in teaching.  My retired

Marine husband, Joe, and I have

been married for 34 years and we

have two grown daughters and a

precious four year old grand-

daughter! In my spare time I enjoy

researching tech tools to use in my

classroom and watching mysteries

on television.  I wish each chapter

all the best as you begin this new

biennium and hopefully we can all

be together soon!



Albany - Mickie Bateman
(Beta Rho) (BP)
jmbat160@bellsouth.net 
and Ellen Harris (Beta Rho)
(BP) 33harris@gmail.com 

Athens - Marlene Kesler 
(Gamma Delta) (ΓΔ)
mkesler@windstream.net

Atlanta - Mary Lou Goehring
(Beta Gamma) (BΓ)
goehringmarylou@gmail.com

Augusta - Melissa Hoffman
(Alpha Epsilon) (AE)
melissa.hoffman910@gmail.com

Columbus - Pam Parmer
(Beta Iota) (BI)
pparmer@bellsouth.net

Dalton - Jennifer Smith
(Gamma Beta) (ΓB)
jennifersmith@walkerschools.org

Decatur - Mary Ann Meeks 
(Beta Sigma)  (BΣ) 
mapmeeks@bellsouth.net

Golden Isles - Holly Vaughn
(Alpha Gamma)(AΓ)
hollyinsavannah@yahoo.com

Heart of Georgia - Carol Roe
(Beta Chi) (BX)
carolroe@windstream.com

Marietta - Janet Robison
(Beta Epsilon) (BE)
robisonjanet@gmail.com

 Faceless Girls Need Our Help

We read or hear daily about the growing problem of sex
trafficking here in the United States.  Who among us ever
thought this would become such a national issue and such a
threat to our young girls?  What can we do?  The House of Hope
in the Golden Isles District has been helping these girls. They
now have six girls but are raising funds so they may add two
more.  They are making additions to their facilities and
upgrading areas to increase their numbers.  The services they
provide include much more than a place to stay and food to
eat.  These girls get a safe place to stay, food to eat and a room
of their own.  They also help them heal emotionally so they can
move back into the world.  This level of care is not cheap and is
a long process. As our Day of Celebration Altruistic Project, we
have the opportunity to help House of Hope do their work.  We
are asking you to send your check written to House of Hope to
Norma Rushing, 2937 LaVista Way, Decatur, GA  30033.  Please
send your check today so it will arrive in time!   We will be
presenting our check and the Omega Art piece to them as we
celebrate together virtually. If you prefer to give to them
through Amazon, they have a wish list from which you may
choose by clicking this link:
https://smile.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BC8PESHGPXHR?
fbclid=IwAR33emZTiaj3Eya8D0G8eUIb9C_VZ9Kzk4-
zWVdg077WwDUgBMfxGdk7Dj4

Thank you for your generous support.

FRATERNITY ED FUN
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AΔK State District 
Chairmen

GULF REGIONAL ALTRUISTIC PROJECT
with Bonnie Devereaux, State Altruism Chairman

Text by Jan McNeill

Happy Back-to-School Month to all our active educators and
administrators! Since most chapters are meeting virtually for a
while, be sure to use both a little extra creativity and more
resources to plan your Frat Ed activities. Modifications in games
and skits will be needed.  Activity: Ask 3-5 questions each month
(or whenever) concerning Alpha Delta Kappa knowledge.
Suggestion: Keep a list of your members handy with a running
count of each sister's correct answers until March/April of 2021
OR 2022. Then name your chapter's "FRAT ED PHENOM" - with
a little prize like notecards!  Here are some questions, with
answers, to get you started this month:                                                                            
*1. When was Alpha Delta Kappa founded? (HINT: We just
celebrated our 73rd anniversary) [August 13, 1947] *2. Where is
our International Headquarters located? {Kansas City, MO]                                                                             
*3. What is the name of our magazine? [ KAPPAN] *4. How often
do we have an International Convention? (Every two years/every
odd-numbered year] *5. Who is our 2019-21 International
President? [Judy Ganzert] Did YOU know these five facts? GOOD
LUCK! Remember to check the gaalphadeltakappa.org and
alphadeltakappa.org websites for all kinds of activities, ideas,
facts, and resources that you can use each month. Have fun!!!

Committee Chair

Altruism

Bonnie Devereaux

https://smile.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1BC8PESHGPXHR?fbclid=IwAR33emZTiaj3Eya8D0G8eUIb9C_VZ9Kzk4-zWVdg077WwDUgBMfxGdk7Dj4


CHAPLAIN'S CORNER
Text and photo by Sharon Rorex

"Resilience is accepting your new
reality, even if it is less good than the
one you had before.  You can fight it,
you can do nothing but scream about
what you’ve lost, or you can accept
(your new reality) and try to put
something together that’s good." 

 Elizabeth Edwards

If you need to make changes to your
chapter directory on the
International website, the chapter
president, the chapter treasurer, or
the chapter membership chairman
have the ability to do so.
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ONE DAY CELEBRATION

Children are our

most valuable natural

resource.

Herbert Hoover

Executive Board 
Chaplain

Sharon Rorex

If you need to change the status
of a chapter member, such as
changing from Not Omega to
Omega, this is where it is done.

Remember that if you have a
chapter sister who joins the
Omega Chapter, contact me
and your district chairman as
well as changing her status on
the International site.

In sisterly love, 
Sharon

Text by Norma Rushing

"ONE DAY CEBEBRATION"
Saturday, September 19
10-12 a.m. & 1-2:30 p.m.

Via Zoom

No Cost
Register at

www.gaalphadeltakappa.org
or mail form to Norma Rushing, 2937 LaVista Way,

Decatur 30033

Open Executive Board Meeting
Friday, September 18 at 6:30 p.m.

Norma must have your email address to get you on
Zoom for the Executive Meeting & Celebration.

Chapters please contribute $10 to House of Hope

https://gaalphadeltakappa.org/


AΔK State Committee
Chairmen

ADK MONTH- LYNN  MALLOY (ALPHA
PI) (AΠ)  
NANILYNN@GMAIL.COM

A2ALTRUISTIC- BONNIE DEVEREAUX
(BETA ETA) (BΗ)
 ADKBONNIE@GMAIL.COM

BYLAWS- ROBYN DUDLEY (SIGMA) (Σ
RSDUDLEY@BELLSOUTH.NET

BUDGET & FINANCE- MELISSA
BLANKENSHIP (BETA PI) (BΠ)
MELISSABLANKENSHIP2866@GMAIL.
COM

CANDIDATE QUALIFICATIONS  PIPPY
ROGERS (BETA iOTA ) (BI)
PIPPYROGERSADK@GMAIL.COM

CORNUCOPIA AWARD- PAT SMITH
(BETA THETA) (Bϴ)
PJSBJM87@GMAIL.COM

COURTESY/HOSPITALITY- BETTY
CROPPER (THETA) (ϴ)
 ECROPPER6@GMAIL.COM

DISASTER RELIEF- SARA RATLIFF 
 (ALPHA DELTA) (AΔ)
 SCRUFFY552001@YAHOO.COM

EXECELLENCE IN EDUCATION 
BRENDA HARRIS ALPHA OMICRON (A0)
BRENDA.ALPHAOMICRON@GMAIL.C
OM

FRATERNITY EDUCATION - JAN
MCNEILL (BETA PHI) (BΦ)
MEMCNEILL@CHARTER.NET

MUSIC - LORI CARNINE (ALPHA RHO)
(AP)
LORICARNINE@GMAIL.COM

TELECOMMUNICATIONS - DAWN
HUDSON (BETA EPSILON) (BE)
DAWN.M.HUDSON@GMAIL.COM

WORLD UNDERSTANDING - RUTH
RENNICK (ALPHA IOTA) (AI)
RRENNICK56@AOL.COM

Most of you were quite busy in

August putting the finishing

touches on your annual planning

and, of course, submitting your

CNAs.  As of August 29th, we were

100%.  CPs & MCs ROCK!

Thank you for sharing your

recruitment efforts, chapter

strengths and challenges. I will be

sharing ideas collected from

among Georgia chapters and the

Gulf Region to address your needs  

and will be sending those out via

email.  

As a reminder from your training

video and emails, Headquarters is

no longer using the H-133.  The

form you will use for all initiates

going forward is the H-103.  The

form can be found under chapter

forms on the membership 

page, but can also be accessed at

the following:

https://tinyurl.com/y69x7ypx.  The

form for reinstatements can also

be accessed at the following link:

https://tinyurl.com/y2bhjr9r.  Do

become familiar with all of the

documents on International's

Membership page--they contain a

fountain of information that you

will need.  Also, please share the

monthly Chapter Membership

Cornerstone with your chapter!

Hello!  I am Sharon and I grew up

in Northwest Alabama and

graduated in 1976 from the

University of North Alabama with a

degree in Art.  After I married, I

added teacher certification to my

degree.  I taught for 19 years at

LaFayette Middle School.   I also

taught at Lakeview Middle School

for my remaining years.  I taught

Art, Math, Language Arts, and Life

Science at these schools.  I retired

from full-time teaching in 2008.  

After retirement, I studied painting

and was a substitute teacher for 7

years.

I joined the Alpha Delta Chapter of

Georgia Alpha Delta Kappa in 1998  

and I have served my chapter as

historian, treasurer, and president,

each for several biennia.  I served

as district treasurer and chair-elect,

chairman, and immediate past

chair of the Dalton District.

I have been married 44 years and

have two grown children, a son and

a daughter.  They are both married

to wonderful spouses!

My hobbies include painting,

sewing, cooking, and reading. I also

sing and play my flute at church.

I am honored to serve as State

Chaplain of Georgia Alpha Delta

Kappa!

MEMBERSHIP
Text and photos by Suzi Bonifay
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            GET TO KNOW YOUR EXECUTIVE BOARD               
STATE CHAPLAIN SHARON ROREX

Executive Board 
Chaplain

Sharon Rorex

https://tinyurl.com/y69x7ypx
https://tinyurl.com/y2bhjr9r


2020 will be the most challenging time Alpha Delta Kappa
Month has ever seen!  Knowing what talented and intuitive
sisters we have in each area of our state, it makes me believe
we can make this a memorable year in what we can
accomplish to help others during the month of October. To
each of you, I send two quotes from “The Help”: “You is smart,
you is kind, you is important...All I’m saying is, kindness don’t
have no boundaries!” Remember these in all you do, by
yourself or in your chapter as you make plans for Alpha Delta
Kappa Month.
 
Because of the generosity and participation of each Georgia
chapter, I was able to compile a fantastic list of the Publicity,
Community Projects, Recognition of Educators and Special
Functions for the state of Georgia.  There were many similar
activities that bind us together and show a cohesiveness across
the state.  These activities gave a multitude of choices of
“things to do” in each category.  If you would like a copy for
your chapter, please email me or your district chairman.  I
hope these ideas will “light up” chapters to continue to “glow”
across the state as preparations are made in September and
carried out in October. I’m certainly looking for a 100% state
endeavor again in 2020! 

Wonderful  sisters….THANK YOU!!!

Lynn Fuller ~ Alpha Delta Kappa Month Chairman
nanilynn62@gmail.com
706-464-0224
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Text and Photos by Lynn Malloy Fuller

ALPHA DELTA KAPPA MONTH

Congrats to Marietta Gamma Kappa on being first

submission for Alpha Delta Kappa month 2019

Committee Chair
Alpha Delta Kappa

Month
Lynn Fuller



990-N POSTCARD
due

October 15
INTERNATIONAL
CONFIRMATION

TO TERRI
(2018-20

CHAPTER
TREASURER)

GA 101
due

October 1
to

Norma Rushing
Debbie Boswell

District Chairman
Chapter Mentor

Budget
November 1

to
Terri Thompson

"Anyone who does
anything to help a
child in his life is a

hero."
Dr. Fred Rogers

CALENDAR REMINDERS
Register Now for "One Day Celebration"

   & Executive Board Meeting (on the same form)

Sept. 18        Virtual Executive Board Meeting
6:30  2020-2022 Ex. Board Meeting

Sept. 19      "One Day Celebration"
10:00 - 12:00  lunch break  1:00 - 2:30ish
(Virtual by way of Zoom)

Sept. 26       Augusta District Fall Virtual Meeting

Oct.   3        Dalton District Fall Virtual Meeting

Oct.  10       Columbus District Fall Virtual Meeting

Oct.  17        Athens District Fall Virtual Meeting

Oct.  19        Tri-District Fall Virtual Meeting  7:00 p.m.

April 17, 2021         Fun Day

July 8-11, 2021       International Convention, Austin, Texas

2021 Spring District Meetings
Feb. 6 - Heart of GA
Feb. 20 - Albany
Feb. 27 - Golden Isles
March 6 - Atlanta & Dalton
March 13 - Columbus & Decatur
March 20 - Augusta & Marietta
March 27 - Athens    
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   The 2018-2020 Excellence in Education  Award

   nominators and nominees were:

               Nominator                          Nominee

         Mary Ellen Mulligan       Carolyn Hannaford

         Melissa Kinnard               Mary Ann Meeks

         Merilyn Davis                   Amy London

         Catherine Turner             Evonne Hackett

Thank you for presenting a wonderful slate of
candidates for the Georgia EIE Award.  
Our Georgia sisters will be cheering for 

Carolyn Hannaford from GA Alpha Gamma 
at the Gulf Conference.

FINAL REMINDER FOR PROPOSALS!

Proposals for the next World Understanding Project are being accepted

through October 1, 2020. I'm sure there are Georgia sisters who have

great ideas for the next project, so here's a reminder of what to do.

Go to alphadeltakappa.org, then click on the link "Foundation". Click on

"World Understanding", then "International World Understanding

Projects-new timeline update", then "Guidelines". This is a pdf that you

follow to submit a proposal. There are very specific guidelines to follow,

then submissions must be done electronically. You must describe how

the project will impact women/children's issues and the community.

After the International World Understanding Committee has narrowed

down the list; all Alpha Delta Kappa sisters will be allowed to vote on

their choice. Online voting will take place in June 2021, with the winning

project announced at International Convention in Austin, Texas.

World Understanding is part of our mission in Alpha Delta Kappa; so

let's put our thoughts in action by submitting proposals that will benefit

women/children/education around the world.

WORLD UNDERSTANDING
Text and photos by Ruth Rennick
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Committee Chair
World Understanding 

Ruth Rennick

"Hope is being able to
see that there is light

despite all of the
darkness."

Desmond Tutu

EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION

Excellence in Education
2018-2020
Chairman

Robin Dudley

Ruth Rennick



The Georgia Officers' Training Tool  for all chapter and district officers is on
the GA AΔK website at www.gaalphadeltakappa.org  All officers should view
their officer's training tool before your district meeting so you can better
participate in officer training.

The 2020 Chapter Officer E-Packet will be emailed via eblast (AΔK News) to
all members and is tentatively scheduled for September 1, 2020. Form H-138,
Member Payment Record (chapter's billing form) will be sent via email to
each Chapter Treasurer and Chapter President and is tentatively scheduled
for September 2-9, 2020. The supporting treasurer's documents are to be
included in the September 1, 2020 eblast.

The  GA 101 is due on October 1.  The GA 101 lists the chapter's meeting
dates, programs, and fraternity education for 2020-2021.   Be sure to
highlight your C2O (Connecting 2 Others) altruism project/program and
World Understanding Program or Fraternity Education.

Building Leaders of Tomorrow - AΔK International is accepting applications
for members with less than 5 years membership and mentors for a
Leadership Academy with 40 hours of activities from April 2021- July 2022.
The deadline for applications is Oct. 15,  Read all about it on the International
website.

I am sure as a teacher you could use a little extra money. Apply for
Classroom Grants through Sept. 15 on the International Website.

Some of you may have never signed on to the International website or
maybe it has been a long time since you have visited it.  The ID is your last
name then your membership number found on your "Kappan" or your
chapter treasurer has it. ex RUSHING56789.  The password is ADK2016.  The
website is Alpha Delta Kappa or www.alphadeltakappa.org

Do you have a red marker?  Put a big circle around September 19 to attend
the GA One Day Celebration.

Want to earn money for your Ways and Means this fall?  Margaret Wiggins,
Augusta Omicron made a loaf of Almond Bread to be auctioned off at their
meeting.  They made $27.00 and she delivered the fresh homemade bread to
the winner the next morning.

If you could not attend the Regional Conference or Training and
Enrichment sessions offered.  They should be on the International website
after September 1.  They didn't say where to locate them, but I am sure it
would be under meetings and then Regional Conferences.

Let me know, Norma, if someone from your chapter attended Regional
Conference for Cornucopia Credit.
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Text and photo by Norma Rushing

Reminders!

CONCERNS
Eleanor Ivester

Shelby Clark
Lisa Fore

Lori Carnine
Judy Shaklee

Anita Cole
Hazel Stanton

Presidents and District Chairs
who completed the Summer

Leadership Training

GA Sisters who attended the
All Regions Virtual

Conference

Albany, Golden Isles and
Heart of GA for attending
Officers Training Sessions

Omega 
Mary Buck

Epsilon Golden Isles

Ann Day
Fidelis Beta Dalton

Jane Grabowski
Beta Decatur

https://gaalphadeltakappa.org/


Executive Board President Elect
Debbie Boswell

     Don't forget the deadline to submit for the Classroom Grant is
September 15th, just 15 days away. If this grant is not particularly one
that fits your needs, contemplate the other scholarships and grants
available including Georgia's Past State Presidents' Scholarship. The
Past Presidents’ Scholarship Fund was created for the purpose of
assisting members in attending personal or professional continuing
education programs outside of Alpha Delta Kappa events. Remember
this scholarship was designed specifically for attending non-Alpha
Delta Kappa sponsored conferences, conventions, seminars and
workshops and may not be used for college course credit or personal
travel. Deadline for the Past President's Scholarship is February 1st.
February may seem like a long time from now, but that just gives you
plenty of time to contemplate applying for it. 
   Between the Classroom Grant deadline on Sept. 15th and the Past
President's Scholarship deadline on Feb. 1st, there are also many
scholarships and grants with deadlines in October and November. Be
sure to look at the Scholarship & Grants link under the Membership
tab on the GA Alpha Delta Kappa website for more details including
deadlines for applications. The Regional Professional Development
mini grants, the Innovation Grant, and Fine Arts Grant are just three
examples of grants and scholarships with deadlines coming up. 
  Also I have received a scrapbook with images and bios for past GA
Alpha Delta Kappa winners, so be watching for who the lucky featured
past scholarship recipient will be featured next month. I still encourage
you to send in your own photo with the description of what
scholarship/grant you received. The more information have, the better. 

SCHOLARSHIPS & GRANTS
Text and photos by VP Scholarship Shannon Cole

GEORGIA ALPHA DELTA KAPPA FACEBOOK PAGE
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Executive Board VP
Scholarship 

Shannon Cole

We have a Facebook group just for the Georgia sisters. This group is private
so we can share photos and information. You can search for Georgia Alpha
Delta Kappa to find our page. Since it is a private group, you will ask to join
the group. I will verify that you are an Alpha Delta Kappa member and then
approve you to join the group.  This is a great spot to share pictures from
your chapter, district, or state events. I love that we can connect through this
group from all around the state.

Text and photos by Erin Neal

Facebook Chairman
Erin Neal

This is our profile picture to help you find us.



STATE COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN

ALPHA DELTA KAPPA MONTH
Lynn Malloy Fuller

nanilynn62@gmail.com

ALTRUISM
Bonnie Devereaux

adkbonnie@gmail.com

BUDGET AND FINANCE
Melissa Blankenship

melissablankenship2866@gmail.com

BYLAWS
Robin Dudley

rsdudley@bellsouth.net

CANDIDATE QUALIFICATIONS
Pippy Rogers

pippyrogersadk@gmail.com

CORNUCOPIA AWARD
Pat Smith

pjsbjm87@gmail.com

COURTESY/HOSPITALITY
Betty Cropper

ecropper6@gmail.com

DISASTER RELIEF
Sara Ratliff

scruffy552001@yahoo.com

EXCELLENCE IN ED
Brenda Harris

brenda.alphaomicron@gmail.com

FRATERNITY EDUCATION
Jan McNeill

memcneill@charter.net

MUSIC
Lori Carnine

loricarnine@gmail.com

PARLIAMENTARIAN
June Bellamy

bellajb@windstream.net

TELECOMMUNICATIONS
Dawn Hudson

dawn.m.hudson@gmail.com

WORLD UNDERSTANDING
Ruth Rennick

rrennick56@aol.com

FACEBOOK CHAIRMAN
Erin Neal

erin.neal9@gmail.com

Hopefully by now, many of our sisters have had time to go online and
look at our newly designed website.  If not, please take the time to do
so by going to http://www.gaalphadeltakappa.org.

Congratulations to Marlena Spence of chapter Beta Gamma whose
attention to detail and persistence meant she found the "hidden" violet
photo from last month's newsletter on the website on the Archived
Events and Documents page under "Library!"  She was sent a gift card.

At this time, you may sign into the website as a member on your own
by clicking "Register."  Once the International database is updated, we
will import all the sisters in Georgia into the Georgia Database so you
will not have to go through an approval process.  Currently, there is
only one locked page on our entire website and it contains the email
addresses and phone numbers of our Executive Board.    

Future contests will be coming soon based on your photo uploads
into the membership section of the website.

Dear Sisters in Altruism,

While many Global Teams for the Alzheimer’s Association suffered
because of the pandemic, Alpha Delta Kappa sisters were the only team
to reach their goal.  In fact, we exceeded our goal, raising 262% of the
$50,000 pledged. Our total donations as of this message (8/8/20) are
$130,788.12.  What can we say but thank you.

Thank you for your commitment.
Thank you for your altruistic hearts.
Thank you for understanding the plight of people with Alzheimer’s
and their caregivers.
Thank you for your outstanding success working to rid the world
of Alzheimer’s disease.
Thank you for answering the call.

Visit alz.org/adk to see how each team fared.  August 30th is the last
day to send in donations for this year’s The Longest Day campaign.

With love and appreciation,
Sue Pelchat, A∆K Foundation Chairman
Ann Marie Brown, A∆K Foundation Vice Chairman 
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THE LONGEST DAY
Text by AΔK Immediate Past International President Sue Pelchat,

Foundation Chairman and Ann Marie Brown, AΔK Foundation Vice
Chairman.

GEORGIA ALPHA DELTA KAPPA WEBSITE UPDATE
Text by Dawn Hudson, Telecommunications Chair

https://www.gaalphadeltakappa.org/


AΔK Photo Page

Albany District Officer's Training

Branching Out

with Possibilities

Gamma Delta

Heart of Georgia Officer Training

Heart of Georgia

District

      Delta, Atlanta District
Psi Alzhimers' Virtual Walk


